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July 2, 2009  
 
 
Greetings! 
 
As mayor of the City of Houston, I extend regards to all attending the Federation of 
Bangladeshi Associations in North America (FOBANA) 2009 convention held at the 
George R. Brown Convention Center in Houston. I am delighted to welcome those 
attending this conference from all over the country. 
 
Houston is a city of rich diversity, and the many ethnic groups that share their heritage 
with Houstonians enhance the quality of our lives.  The Bangladeshi-American 
community contributes to the civic, cultural, economic and spiritual life of our city.  The 
strengths of this great city are in the men and women who make up our diversity and 
cultural richness.   
 
Please accept my wishes for a pleasant stay in Houston. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Bill White 
Mayor 
 
 
            
 
 
            


